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Field
Māori
Revision of Kaupapa Mātaitai unit standard 23838
	Subfield
	Domain
	ID

	Seafood Māori
	Kaupapa Mātaitai
	23838


The Seafood ITO has completed the revision of the unit standard listed above.

Date new versions published
December 2010
Planned review date
December 2012
Summary
This unit standard was developed in 2007 and the planned review date is 2012, however members of the Seafood Māori Advisory group advised that this unit standard needed to be revised to ensure that it meets the needs of the industry.  Minor amendments were made to the explanatory notes to ensure this.
Main changes
Explanatory note 3 has been removed from the unit standard to ensure learners are not unnecessarily restricted by assessment conditions.
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